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Pastries with Parents Friday, February 9

You are invited to “Pastries with Parents” on Friday, February 
9 beginning at 7:30 a.m. to join your child for breakfast on this 
day. For many of you who are unfamiliar with Pastries with 
Parents, this is simply an informal opportunity to have 
breakfast with your child.

 There will be no meeting, just time to spend with your child. The 
breakfast will take place in the cafeteria where we will be 
serving juice, coffee, bagels, and donuts. It will last until 8:00 a.m. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 9th!

Planning Ahead?

● Teacher Inservice Friday, 
February 16th.

● No School February 19th

● Northview v. Southview 
Basketball Game: Friday, 
February 23.  

● Spring Break 2018 is 
March 24 through April 2.  
Classes will resume on 
April 3rd.

vs
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The Timberstone MathCounts Club and Competition Team has been practicing since October.  
The competition consists of 2 individual rounds and a team round.  The Sprint round has 30 
questions to be answered in 40 minutes without the use of a calculator.  The Target round has 
4 pairs of questions that each set has to be answered in 6 minutes with the use of a 
calculator.  The Team round has 4 students that together have to answer 10 questions in 20 
minutes with the use of a calculator.

The first week back in January the students competed for a position on the Competition 
Team.  The members of the competition team are: 6th grader Kevin Chou; 7th graders Stefan 
Chirica, Lauren Jin and Grace Perry; 8th graders Duncan Adkins, Jasjeev Singh, Peter Sung and 
Andrew Zheng.  The Regional MathCounts competition was held on Saturday January 27th at 
UT’s College of Engineering.  There were 19 teams that competed from around the Northwest 
Ohio Area that produced 142 student competitors.  Our Timberstone MathCounts team placed 
2nd overall in the competition! Way to go MathCounts Wolves!  The four-person team of Kevin 
Chou, Andrew Zheng, Stefan Chirica and Jasjeev Singh qualified to go to the State Competition 
in Columbus on Saturday March 10th.

Individually, all the students did a great job. Sixth grader Kevin Chou was the highest place who 
earned 7th out of 142 competitors.  Kevin also placed 3rd in the 16 top scorers Countdown 
round.  Way to go Kevin! Eighth grader Andrew Zheng was our 2nd highest scorer, placing 10th 
out of 142 competitors and he also qualified for participating in the Countdown round.  Way to 
go Andrew! Also placing in the top 25% of the competitors was seventh grader Grace Perry. 
Fabulous job Grace!
Congratulations to the Timberstone MathCounts Competition Team!
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A special congratulations 
to Amani Abuomar and 
Mia Prisby, whose 
artwork was selected 
to be displayed at the 
38th Annual Young 
People’s Art Exhibition 
sponsored by the Ohio 
Art Education 
Association.  Their 
artwork will be two of 
130 pieces on display.  
Way to go, ladies!
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Wrestlers Bring Home Hardware
February 2018

Timberstone wrestlers had much success this past weekend at 
the NLL tournament.  Placing 2nd, Akil Jones (top left), 4th, 
Armando Quezada (top right), 4th, Ahmead Salameh (bottom 
left), and 3rd, Jon White (bottom Right). 



Timberstone Junior High

Jedi Knighting Ceremony (GATE)
February 2018



Timberstone Junior High

“The Wolf Cry”
February 2018



Timberstone Junior High

“The Wolf Cry”
February 2018

By plugging in 
algorithmic formulas, 
Mrs. Brenner’s Algebra 
class created homes 
using a program called 
Desmos.   
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Shout Outs
February 2018

Congratulations to the following students for making 
the MathCounts competition team:

6th grader Kevin Chou
7th graders: Stefan Chirica, Lauren Jin, Grace Perry
8th graders: Duncan Adkins, Jasjeev Singh, Peter Sung and 
Andrew Zheng

Congratulations to the following Timberstone Orchestra 
members who were accepted to the OMEA District 1 Junior High 
Honors Orchestra:
 
Lauren Jin, Samantha Salem, Katie McDonald, Steven Liu, Charlie 
Abowd, Nat Potter, and Jack Urich.
 
It is quite an honor to be chosen for this prestigious ensemble. 
Timberstone is well represented this year and our students won 
excellent positions! Well done, orchestra members!"

Congratulations to the following students for representing 
Timberstone Junior High School at the Feb. 20th Lucas County 
Spelling Bee at the Maumee Indoor Theater:
 
7th Graders Amelia Zobler and Stefan Chirica
6th Graders: Catherine Thie and Kevin Chou
 
Good Luck Wolves!
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8TH GRADE PLACEMENT 
AUDITIONS

Scheduling is just around the corner! All 8th grade band 
members will be assigned a "Playing Test" in google 
classroom next month. This will be counted as a playing test 
in their 3rd quarter grade. This audition will be used to 
place students in the appropriate level of band in high 
school.
In addition, all band members will be expected to turn in a 

signed commitment form. The commitment form is a 

signed confirmation that your musician will or will not be 

participating in band next year, at Southview High School. 

The commitment packet will contain information about 

band in high school, specifically at Southview.

Whether continuing on next year (and we hope all of you 

do) or not, everybody is required to turn in a commitment 

form and completing a placement audition.

FAQ's

Do I have to do marching band at Southview? Yes. The High 

School band course in Sylvania Schools includes concert and 

marching season. BUT, most of our kids think that marching 

season is the most fun.

I'm not doing band at SV, why do I have to do this? 

Everybody turns in a commitment form and audition so we 

can adequately assess student performance and have a 

good idea of who will be doing band next year.

What does the time commitment look like? If you'd like to 

get a good idea of what the band schedule looks like, feel 

free to visit www.southviewband.com and check out the 

calendar page. Scroll through the past 12 months and you'll 

see a good example of what goes on. You can also view the 

Southview Band Handbook on the web.

Is there Honors Credit for band? Yes! Students wishing to 

take band for honors credit are enrolled in Symphonic Band 

and then agree to complete some additional, independent 

work. This includes a requirement for private study. The 

goal of the honors credit option is to further increase 

musical independence.

More information to come!

CONGRATULATIONS!
Solim Kim & Jasjeev Singh were 

selected to represent TSJH at the 
OMEA District I Honors Festival. 

Concert is Sunday 2/18, 2:30pm @ 
Stranahan Theater.

Concert is Free & Open to the Public.

http://www.southviewband.com/
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We are in the process of preparing for our next two 
performances and having a lot of fun doing it!

February 15 is our Musical Theatre Cabaret with the theme of 
Disney this year.  Students will showcase themselves singing, 
dancing, and playing disney songs in small and large groups.  It is 
sure to be a good performance so don’t miss it!

May 4 is going to be our spring musical Mulan Jr.!  This take on 
the classic disney movie is sure to be fun for the entire family!  
Tickets are on sale and $5.00 general admission.


